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Dear Council,

my name is Louisa Ernst I live in and operate my business in Sebastopol
my address is 

I am writing again in support of the ceasefire resolution. I see
absolutely no reason not to, your constituents have made there voices
clear on this already.

Clearly the council is amenable to supporting international peace
initiatives as it has in the past such as for Ukraine.

Honestly I don't know how you could not in good conscience stand up for
the innocents against what is clearly a genocide.

If you feel conflicted I suggest closing your eyes and imagining for 30
seconds that you are holding your child or grandchild and watching them
helplessly starve to death while concurrently flinching from the sounds
of the bombs and artillery fire that will likely bring the only relief
in sight from their suffering.

Now will you please pass it?

Thank you

Louisa Ernst
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